Subject: Spit on at Children's Pool

From: <diverdavid@cox.net>
Date: 12/9/2013 2:58 PM
To: harassed@san.rr.com

## Dear Harassed,

while visiting Children's Pool in February of 2012 I was standing on the beach with my video camera watching the seals at the opening of the rope then some old woman wearing a lite blue shirt that said "Friends of the Seals" she started to construct a seaweed line where I was standing and telling all others to move behind the seaweed line and was being rude to the people who didn't move fast enough for her, I turned my camera on her when she charged at me and spit in my face, not once but twice. She left as I called the Police and filed a report on her and gave the officer her license number. Why does San Diego allow these So called Docents treat visitors and tourist this way, I wonder why anyone would come here and spend their tourist dollars in San Diego.

David Pierce Santee Ca.

1 of 1 12/9/2013 6:34 PM